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2022 Employer Rate Reminder 
 
The State Health Plan is seeing numerous groups changing employee 
rates for the 2022 benefit year. The Plan is seeing groups adding the 
employee and employer rates and charging employees an incorrect 
amount.  

As a reminder, employee rates DID NOT change in December. Only 
employer rates were updated and changed. The Leave of Absence 
100% and 50% rates are less than the employer plus subscriber rates. 

For details on the employer rate change, please see the December 2, 
2021, HBR Alert. 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.shpnc.org/media/2652/download?attachment&utm_source=iContact&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=state-health-plan&utm_content=HBR+Alert+-+2022+Employer+Rate+Reminder

